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May 24, 2021 

State of California – Natural Resources Agency 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
South Coast Region 
3883 Ruffin Road 
San Diego, California 92123 

Subject:	 Response	to	Comments	–	Mitigated	Negative	Declaration	for	the	Proposed	Lift	
Station	No.	2	Replacement	Project,	City	of	Laguna	Beach,	Orange	County,	
California	

Mr. Mayer: 

The South Coast Water District (SCWD) has completed the responses to comments that were 
received on the Public Review Draft Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) for 
the South Coast Water District Lift Station No. 2 Replacement Project (Project). SCWD is 
informing those that have provided comments that the Response to Comments document is 
available for review on the SCWD website at www.scwd.org. The SCWD Board of Directors will 
be deliberating on the adoption of the Final IS/MND which includes both the Draft IS/MND and 
the Response to Comments as well as deliberating on the approval of the Project at its May 27, 
2021 at 6:00 pm. If you have questions, please contact Taryn Kjolsing, Principal Engineer by email 
at tkjolsing@scwd.org. 

Sincerely, 

Taryn Kjolsing, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
South Coast Water District 


